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It has been my privilege to serve on the AMA Delegation and represent the OSMA at 
the AMA and I am seeking re-election to the delegation to continue this work. Currently, 
I am serving as the chair of our delegation and am directly involved in writing of Ohio's 
resolutions that are forwarded to the AMA, collaborating with the members of our 
delegation to prepare testimony for the AMA HOD meetings, working with the chairs 
from the other delegations in our Great Lakes State Caucus, and assisting with 
campaigns for our members who have been successfully elected to not only AMA 
Councils but also the Vice Speaker of the AMA. My experience as an OSMA Councillor 
and OSMA Past President provide me with an ample foundation to continue to serve 
our AMA delegation and the OSMA. I look forward to contributing to the future success 
of the OSMA and the Ohio Delegation to the AMA. 


